
We	send	you	our	warm	greetings!
Dear	friends,
	
The	year	is	drawing	to	a	close.	Even	though	it	was	a	very	challenging
year,	we	can	look	back	on	some	positive	developments	in	various
areas.

We	have	been	able	to	make	a	significant	contribution	to	improving	the
protection	of	the	oceans.	We	have	also	made	remarkable	progress	in
the	area	of	climate	protection.	We	have	successfully	developed
detailed	roadmaps	to	drive	forward	the	expansion	of	renewable
energies	in	countries	such	as	Nepal,	Vietnam	and	Uganda.	
Our	conviction	that	working	for	a	better	world	for	future	generations	is
of	fundamental	importance	manifested	itself	in	our	commitment	to
giving	young	people	a	voice.	One	of	the	ways	we	achieved	this	was	by
integrating	their	perspectives	into	our	podcast	"The	Good	Council".
Here	they	were	able	to	share	their	thoughts	and	ideas	on	important
topics	and	thus	contribute	to	an	intergenerational	dialogue.

Only	with	your	support	can	we	maintain	our	work	for	future
generations.
We	kindly	ask	you	to	support	us	and	make	a	donation	to	the	WFC	in
2023.
Thank	you	very	much	for	your	great	support	this	year!
	
We	are	grateful	for	your	commitment	and	wish	you	a	peaceful	and
healthy	New	Year	2024.

https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/donate/


Improved	protection	of	the
oceans

After	ambitiously	advocating	for	the	protection	of	30	percent	of
oceans	by	2030,	we	successfully	campaigned	for	the	new	high	seas
agreement.	The	agreement	creates	a	legal	framework	for	the
establishment	of	marine	protected	areas	to	protect	against	the
disappearance	of	species.
	
Learn	more	>>

Future	Policy	Award	2023:	
For	a	toxic-free	world

https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/agm-2022/
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2023/mar/05/high-seas-treaty-agreement-to-protect-international-waters-finally-reached-at-un


It	was	one	of	our	absolute	highlights	of	the	year!	The	Future	Policy
Award	2023	honoured	the	best	policy	solutions	that	protect	people,
especially	children,	and	the	environment	from	hazardous
chemicals	in	products	and	work	towards	a	toxic-free	world.	The
award	ceremony	took	place	during	the	fifth	International	Conference
on	Chemicals	Management	in	Bonn.
	
Everything	about	the	Future	Policy	Award	2023	>>

Renewable	Energy	Roadmaps

For	the	last	year,	we	have	worked	together	with	partners	to	achieve
a	inclusive	and	just	energy	transition.	In	Nepal,	Uganda	and
Vietnam,	local	project	partners	gathered	diverse	stakeholders	into
multi	actor	partnerships	to	ensure	that	the	energy	transition	pathway
benefits	the	whole	of	society.	Through	knowledge	sharing	workshops
and	with	expert-designed	modelling	technologies,	barriers	and
opportunities	were	identified.	Each	country	developed	100%
renewable	energy	scenarios	to	highlight	their	own	unique	transition
pathways	and	a	policy	road	map	that	will	help	to	guide	policy	makers
in	the	future.
	

https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/cop27/
https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/toxic-free-world/
https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/handbook-child-protection-2022-2/


Further	information	>>

The	Good	Council	Podcast:
Season	3

This	year,	we	have	launched	the	third	season	of	our	podcast	"The
Good	Council",	which	is	fully	dedicated	to	the	rights	of	future
generations.	You	can	look	forward	to	captivating	content	and
inspiring	stories	presented	by	outstanding	personalities.	It	is
particularly	important	to	us	to	create	a	space	that	promotes
intergenerational	dialogue	through	the	chosen	discussion	dynamics.
Stay	tuned!
	
Listen	here	>>

Ecosystems	Meeting	at	the
Fattoria	la	Vialla

https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/re-roadmaps/
https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/handbook-child-protection-2022-2/
https://podcasters.spotify.com/pod/show/world-future-council
https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/handbook-child-protection-2022-2/


Our	efforts	are	continuously	focussed	on	creating	a	livable	and
sustainable	planet	that	provides	just	and	peaceful	societies	for
generations	to	come.	As	part	of	this	mission,	we	came	together	at	the
picturesque	Fattoria	La	Vialla	in	Italy	on	the	occasion	of	World	Food
Day	to	advocate	for	sustainable	food	systems.
	
Watch	the	Mini	Movie	Recap	>>

Legal	Alternatives	to	War:
Law	not	War

Collaborating	with	the	World	Federalist	Movement,	Citizens	for	Global
Solutions,	World	Future	Council,	and	various	organizations	in	New
York,	UNFOLD	ZERO	initiated	the	campaign	"Legal	Alternatives	to	War
(LAW	not	War)"	on	October	23.	The	primary	objective	of	this	global
initiative	is	to	enhance	the	International	Court	of	Justice	(ICJ)	to
facilitate	the	peaceful	resolution	of	international	disputes,
thereby	discouraging	the	utilization	of	force.
	
Read	here	>>

DONATE	HERE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3raAfZBH6QE&t=32s
https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/conference-report-healthy-planet-healthy-children/
https://www.unfoldzero.org/law-not-war/
https://www.worldfuturecouncil.org/donate/


World	Future	Council
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